
Dear Board of Supervisors, 

 

I understand the economic and budget balancing difficulties at this time, but proactive fire safe fuel load reduction 

programs are critical to protecting our community from larger set backs, and for establishing best practices and 

precedent. Please consider increasing the Mendocino Fire Safe Council allocation this year.  

 

Best, 

 

Samuel Karlin 

 

 


